
Minutes of the Fourth District Bar Officer’s Meeting 
August 22, 2013 

 
 
Attendees:  Joe Borton, Terri Muse and Kristin Bjorkman Dunn 
 
Business 

1. Approval of Minutes:  The officers voted to approve the minutes of the June 3, 2013 
meeting of the officers of the 4th District Bar. 

2. Donation Request:  The officers voted via email to approve a $7,500.00 donation to Idaho 
Partners Against Domestic Violence. 

3. Reappointment for the Board of Idaho Legal Aid:  The officers voted via email to 
reappoint Paul McFarlane to the Board of Idaho Legal Aid. 

4. Citizens Law Academy:  The officers voted via email to promote the Citizens Law 
Academy with a paid ad in the Idaho Business Review.  The deadline for CLA 
applications has been extended through the end of August. 

5. Investigate Needs of the 4th District Bar:  President Joe Borton continues to investigate 
whether the 4th District Bar has existing needs that could be given financial support. 

6. Bench Bar Lunch:  President Joe Borton will contact the judiciary to circulate ideas for a 
possible October or November bench bar lunch. 

7. CLE Presented by IVLP:  The officers approved a request from IVLP to present a CLE at 
the Road Show location on November 14, 2013. 

 

Submitted by: 

Kristin Bjorkman Dunn, Secretary 


